
16. CORRESPONDENCE

16.1 Neighbourhood Week – Change of Time

A letter was received from Belle Melzer ICENG Co-ordinator who sought a change of time in the
year that Neighbourhood Week is held.

The Board resolved to consider this letter when it considered clause 26, a report on
Neighbourhood Week Metropolitan.

16.2 Muritai Terrace

Three letters were received from residents in Muritai Terrace regarding whether or not a
footpath should be built in Muritai Terrace. Please refer to clause 18. The Board also received
two further letters from other residents in Muritai Terrace.

The Board resolved to consider this correspondence when it considered clause 18. a report on
Muritai Terrace.

16.3 Proposed BMX Track for Sumner

A letter was received from Mr Hansen setting forth comments on a proposed BMX track for
Sumner and Wakefield Avenue.

The Board resolved to ask the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate to progress consultation
on the BMX track.


